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A colocation data center can help provide stable and secure cloud computing for all users.

The right cloud service provider can make a big difference in accessing and backing up data online.
Cloud storage solutions for businesses are quite a bit different than minor cloud services that back
up an iTunes library or other small amounts of data. Most businesses have a good deal of
information that needs to be stored and managed. Cloud storage lets users back up their computers
online to servers that can be accessed from anywhere. Here at GNAX, we have a colocation data
center for added security and easy access across the country.

Servers in businesses offer a data backup solution but can cost quite a bit of money to install and
maintain. Using a cloud provider helps businesses cut down on IT costs because they will no longer
need to purchase the hardware to keep their data secure. The colocation data center works by
storing data at two different facilities because no hard drives are perfect. Each location has armed
security and is surrounded by razor wire fencing. Users can rest assured that their data is well
protected and easily accessible. There are multiple 10G Ethernet connections running to our
locations to provide users with a secure and open connection.

Virtual machines can also access the secure cloud storage. The VPDC Enterprise is the VMware
cloud and it offers rapid provisioning and gives users their choice of hardware. We have several
different cloud options for businesses and users to choose from. Each facility is maintained by
engineers to keep the power flowing and data accessible. More information about cloud computing
and the services we offer is available at http://www.gnax.net.

About GNAX

With over 10 years as an industry leader in the southeast, Global Net Access (GNAX) operates two
world-class data centers, AtlantaNAP and DallasNAP, offering mission-critical data center
colocation and cloud services. GNAX provides superior technology solutions to a variety of
organizations and industries worldwide.

Privately held with headquarters in Atlanta, GA, GNAX was founded in 1999 and has retained net
income profitability since 2003. We are diligent in our financial management to ensure optimal
operational support and disciplined growth.

Our plan is to grow continuously by providing industry-leading colocation, cloud services and
applications with superior technical support and customer service in a secure, highly available,
mission-critical data center environment.

100% customer satisfaction is our goal, which we achieve by providing 100% focus on the customer
and providing customized solutions that will meet immediate, as well as future needs.
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